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Activities

The children have been enjoying lots of craft activities this term including making 
bracelets, pom pom creatures and experimenting with a paper plane launcher. Ashleigh 
has been running an art competition along the theme ‘What I want to be when i grow up’. 
The closing date for the competition is Wednesday 8th March. All entries will be displayed 
in the hall if you would like to have a look. 

We have been collecting ideas from the children as to the activities they would like to do in 
the club. We will be using these ideas in the coming weeks as well as starting activities 
based around ‘Spring’. 
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Staffing

Sadlly Charlotte is leaving Discovery Vine this term to take up a full time post in a nursery, 
her last day will be Friday 10th March. We are sorry to see Charlotte go but wish her well 
in her new position as she develops her career and uses her university degree. Charlotte 
will be replaced by Chloe Jones who has worked in the club before and knows the 
children. Chloe’s first day will be Tuesday 14th March. We welcome Lewis Ryan to 
Breakfast club on a Wednesday. 

We still have a staff vacancy for 3 days a week in the After School Club and are looking for 
a qualified and \ or experienced member of staff, if you know anyone who would like to join 
our staff team please email jane@discoveryvine.co.uk. 
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Holiday Club

Discovery Vine are running a holiday club during the Easter holidays at their childcare 
centre at Longsands Community Primary School. Please ask for further information if you 
would like to book a place. 

Friday 31st March

School will be closing for Easter at 1pm on Friday 31st March so there will be no After 
School Club on this day. Invoices will be ammended accordingly and re-sent to those who 
attend After School Club on a Friday. Sorry for this oversight and any inconvenience 
caused.

Discovery Vine App

May we remind you that we have an App that you can download onto your phone. We are 
using this to improve our communication links between staff and parents with monthly 
newsletters and push notifications/messages that you will receive once you have 
registered. You can use the app to view staff profiles, download our prospectus or view a 
copy of our policies and procedures. You can also use it to change your booking pattern or 
update your registration details if you wish.  

Our contact details:

Club phone (switched on during club opening times only): 07434418689

Office Phone: 01772731808 

Lynda Garbutt: 07500600891

Email: lynda@discoveryvine.co.uk

Website: www.discoveryvine.co.uk 

mailto:lynda@discoveryvine.co.uk
mailto:lynda@discoveryvine.co.uk
http://www.discoveryvine.co.uk
http://www.discoveryvine.co.uk

